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As per lotification 14.02.2022 
D Associate professor in the subjcct 

lor 3 yers in a pcrnittcd/Approvcd 
/recognize mcdical Collage instilution 

I) Shold have atlcast four research 
pubvlications (atlcast two as a 

Associate Professor) (only original 
papers.ncta-analysis.systematic 

reviews and case series that are 

publish in journals indexcd in 
medicinc.pubmed central citation 
index.science citution index.expanded 
Embase,scupus.Directy ory of open 
Cxecess journals(DoA) will be 

considerd)The auther must be am. 
amongst first thrce or should be the 

correspondingauther. 
III) Should have completed the basics course 

in biomcdical research trom institution 
(s)designatcd by NMC. 

As per notification 14.02.2022 

I) Assistant professor in the subject 
for 4 years in a permitted Approved 
/recognize medical Collage /institution 

II) Shold have atleast four research 
pubvlications (atleast two as a 

Associate Professor) (only original 
papers,meta-analysis,systematic 

reviews and case series that are 

publish in journals indexed in 
medicine,pubmed central citation 
index,science citation index,expanded 
Embase,scopus, Directyory of open 

execess journals( DoAJ) will be 
considerd)The auther must be am, 

amongst first three or should be the 
correspondingauther. 
III) Should have completed the basics coursd 

in biomedical research from institution 
(s)designated by NMC. 
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